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TO: Honorable David Dewhurst , Lieutenant Governor, Senate 
Honorable Tom Craddick, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB757 by Armbrister (Relating to property in the custody of a pawnbroker; providing 
criminal penalties. ), Conference Committee Report

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

No significant fiscal implication to local law enforcement agencies is anticipated to implement Section 
1 of the bill.

If a local law enforcement agency decided to create its own database of pawnbroker transaction data, 
the costs to implement the provisions of Section 2 of the bill would include the purchase of equipment 
and software to maintain information submitted by pawnbrokers. This equipment must have a 
minimum of 128-bit encryption for all electronic transmissions. (This includes only those law 
enforcement agencies that do not already own such equipment.) If an outside provider were chosen to 
create the database, local law enforcement agencies would have to pay a “reasonable” fee to the 
outside provider to access the information. 
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